Return to Robertstown for Brendo

Brendo heads to South Australia next week to compete in the Robertstown Rally, round
two of the SA Rally Championship.

Rhianon will be back in the co-driver's seat beside Brendo, and the pair will drive the
RallySchool.com.au Subaru STI in which they won the Lithgow Rally back in April.

Brendo competed in the Robertstown event last year and really enjoys the South Australian
roads and he is looking forward to returning again this year.

&quot;l really enjoy the roads in South Australia and they will give us similar conditions to what
we expect to face in Repco Rally Australia in September,&quot; Brendo said. &quot;We want to
get as much practice in the 4WD and as many miles under our belts as possible before then, as
winning the Pirelli Star Driver Award for Asia Pacific is our main goal for the year.&quot;

&quot;lt will be great to have Rhianon back co-driving again. We work really well as a team
and are hoping to contest the SA round of the Australian Rally Championship in late July, so
this will be a good warm up event for that.&quot;

The Robertstown Rally will be held on Saturday, June 27.




